
 

St Joseph’s Catering    

Annual Hot Christmas Lunch 2023 
 
 

St Joseph’s Catering is pleased to be able to offer a free Hot Christmas Lunch to all 
pupils again this year.  

This will be replacing the meals stated on the menu on Wednesday 6th and Wednesday 
13th December2023. 

 

HOT CHRISTMAS LUNCH MENU 
 

Roast Turkey, Gravy and Cranberry Sauce 
accompanied by; 

Pigs in Blankets, Roast Potatoes, Carrots, Peas and Sprouts  
Or  

Broccoli Bake with all of the above accompaniments (vegetarian) 

 
There will be a selection of Christmas Desserts to choose from 

 
 
 

Wednesday 6th December KS1 Hot Christmas Lunch and Party Day  
KS1 - As your child is entitled to a Universal Free School Meal we are asking parents to 

let the class teacher know via class email if you DO NOT wish your child to have the 
Hot Christmas Lunch on this day. Please let us know by Thursday 30th November. 

 

KS2 – All KS2 children to bring in a packed lunch from home. If your child is pupil 
premium, a packed lunch will be provided for them. If you have already paid for this 

day a credit will be issued.  
 

Wednesday 13th December KS2 Hot Christmas Lunch and Party Day 
KS2 – A Christmas lunch will be provided for each child free of charge. If DO NOT wish 
for your child to have a Christmas Lunch you will need to provide packed lunch from 
home and advise your child’s class teacher via the class email.  If you have already 

paid for this day a credit will be issued.  
 

KS1 – On this day all children will receive a Packed Lunch. If you do not wish your child 
to have a packed lunch then please let the class teacher know via the class email. 

Please let us know by Thursday 30th November. 
 
 
Amanda Hancox 
Catering Manager 



 

   


